FIELD TRIP ON JANUARY 1

Come join us on January 1 for a fun field trip. We’re going to
the National History Museum. The cost is $25 and checks can
be made out to The Fun Field Trip. We will be leaving at 7
a.m. so please make sure you drop your student off by 6:30
a.m. We will return back to the school at 9 p.m. and someone
should be there to pick your child up. Please complete the
form no later than 10/9 and return to your child’s teacher
with payment. We can’t wait to see you!
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